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 East Bridgford, St. Peter’s C of E Academy – Homework
	Teacher: Miss Waghorn
	Date: 20.10.23


	Hello everyone! Here is an update on what we have been getting up to the past few weeks:
· In English, we have finished our unit of learning on our ‘Rags to Riches’ and are now focusing on a non-fiction text, the ‘Royal Wedding of Prince Harry and Megan Markle’. By the end of next week, the children will have written their own newspaper report. We have had lots of fun this week, working in role as newspaper reporters to create eyewitness accounts. 
· In Maths, we have come to the end of our Place Value unit and are now focusing on ‘Addition and Subtraction’.
· In RE, we have looked at Hindus belief on life after death. We have created our own snakes and ladders game based on making good and bad decisions. 
· In Science, we have looked at the digestive system and teeth. 
· Rehearsed our Harvest Song (with actions!) which we are looking forward to performing next week.
· In D & T we have designed and made our own ‘healthy snack box’ and made a recipe card in preparation for making our healthy snack next week.
Could you please provide your child with plastic tupperware on Thursday as children will be making their snacks and taking them home. Thank you in advance. 
Homework expectations
I thoroughly enjoyed reading and looking at the children’s homework from last week – lots of exciting news and events they shared. The homework for this week, is a Maths activity which will consolidate this weeks learning on the topic of addition and subtraction. 
Reading

It is great to see the reading diaries filling up. Remember to sign the reads either in the reading section at the front of your child’s diary or within the week, the aim is for children to have at least 3 reads per week. 
Spelling

I have given out a list of spelling words for this week for children to learn, taken from the statutory spelling list. If you could have a look at these over the next week so children are confident in spelling them. I have put these spellings in the ‘Spelling list’ section in the front of their diaries so they are easier to find. 
Key dates for your diaries are available on the Headteacher Newsletter and the weekly newsletter at a glance: Weekly Newsletters 2023/2024 | St. Peter's C of E Academy (eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk) https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/newsletters-at-a-glance
The Harvest Festival is next Thursday (26th ) it will be lovely to see you there if you can make it.
Here are the lyrics to our song if children would like to practice over the weekend: 

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come, 

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come.
Harvest time is here again.
Thank you for the sun and rain.
Plant the seeds and watch them grow,

Till autumn comes again. 

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come, 

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come.

Bring the fruits in from the fields,

With thanks to God above

Praise to him for all we have 

Given with his love

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come, 

Harvest time is here again,

Harvest time has come.

(Repeat)

Thank you. I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
Miss Waghorn. 

	


